
EFFECTIVE MAY 1, 2024

Due to expected sellouts at Green and Hoover Park sites we are updating our schedule change 
policy effective May 1, 2024:

- At this time all schedules in the registration system will be final and binding.  The online 
registration system will be closed and you will NOT be able to log in to make a schedule 
change.  

-Families may REQUEST a schedule change to add or remove summer camp weeks with a 
TWO WEEK NOTICE by filling out this form on the website.  Please allow 3-4 business days for 
a response.

Schedule Change Policy 

-The requests for additional weeks will be based upon availability and must be approved.

-Refunds will not be issued for requests with less than two weeks notice.

-Refunds will not be issued for registration fee once a camper is registered.

-Credit cards will be run on Friday anytime after 7am before the camp week.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdrmZOcYxsPhSNnsBMEArAtuTSAW6WpaSlTOl8odBHl6fjKKQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

